
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 4, 2020  
 

 
Vienna hosts Town Hall meeting on reopening FCPS schools 
  
The Town of Vienna will host a Town Hall meeting next week with Hunter Mill School Board 
Representative Melanie Meren to discuss issues related to reopening Fairfax County public 
schools. The meeting will take place from 6-7 pm Wednesday, December 9, at Town Hall. 
 
Following social-distancing guidelines, in-person attendance at Town Hall is limited to about 20 
people. Vienna residents also may attend and speak at the meeting via Zoom; register at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_0LUdpWE4QOKCuAW_YGjvjQ. 
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